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Dear Ms. Ardizzone:

With regards to your question about the duration of the contemplated license, the licenses granted to other entities are
consistent with the instant contemplated grant of rights to MTTI and I refer you to the responses given by me to your
previous inquiries and answers given by my colleagues to your previous inquiries regarding their contemplated licenses. I
do not personally have any licenses on my docket granted for a term shorter than the full patent term and am unaware of
any that may have been granted by my colleagues at other Institutes.

 

With regards to your questions regarding royalties, that information is confidential as it pertains to company proprietary
information that the Government is obligated to maintain strictly confidential under the technology transfer regulations.
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